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I want to go on record stating my opposition to the proposed rules that the Secretary of State,
Jena Griswold, has put forth. At a time when voter confidence is low, these proposals, which
appear to loosen much needed monitoring by bipartisan Election Judges and Poll Watchers
and take power from county clerks, shifting it to the Secretary of State, are the very
ingredients of the fraudulent activities in some states during the 2020 election. Restricting the
removal of deceased voters on the rolls is an open door for fraud and is already being
challenged by a lawsuit in Colorado because these rolls have not been cleaned up according to
Federal law. The proposals also remove safety measures regarding electronic security. The
Dominion machines have been challenged and the possibility of outside interference is very
concerning. These are just a few of the concerns I have.

In my opinion, all of the proposals put forth by Secretary Griswold are damaging to Colorado
voters and election integrity. Please do not allow these proposals to be approved.

Thank you for considering my opinions.

Ruth Anderson
Fort Collins, Colorado
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